New Recruits!

With all the usual things going on around
site it was a normal day for our Site
Administrator, Lisa Hatch, until she went
into the print room and found a family of
ducks by the printer! Lisa said "they must
have been disorientated and the Mummy
Duck just waddled in with her tiny little
babies behind her. She walked right inside
the building, then wandered into our Printing
Room". The family were safely ushered from
the building to continue on their adventure.

A colleague commented that Lisa's surname
being 'Hatch' was very appropriate!
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